
 

 

St. Agnes Cathedral School 
National School of Excellence 

70 Clinton Avenue 

Rockville Centre, New York, 11570 

(516) 678-5550 

Fax (516) 678-0437 

                                                                                                     

      Mrs. Cecilia St. John                                             Mrs. Mary Brower 

              Principal                Assistant Principal 

 
 

January, 2024 
 

Dear Parent(s): 
 

Each year we ask you to inform us as to whether or not your child/ren will be returning to St. Agnes Cathedral School in 

September.   Your response is critical to planning academic programs, staffing, and formulating a budget for the 

upcoming school year.  
 

Once again, a “good faith” $200.00 re-registration fee will be charged for all students in grades 5-7 whose parents 

indicate that they will be returning to St. Agnes Cathedral School in September 2024.  The fee is non-refundable.  If 

your child returns, the fee will be applied to the August tuition.  If your child does not return, the fee will be forfeited.  It 

will not be applied to another family member in grades K-5.   
 

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday, January 26, 2023.  If your child is 

returning for grades 6, 7, or 8 in September 2024, the form must be accompanied by a check for $200.00.  If you 

have several children in these grade levels a $200.00 fee is required for each one.      
 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  A thoughtful response will enable us to adequately plan for the  

2024-2025 school year. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

_______________________________________________  

Mrs. Cecilia St. John     

Principal        
 

Please detach and return to your child’s teacher. 

 

My child/children WILL BE returning to St. Agnes in September 2024.   

     Please also check this box and indicate below if you have an incoming Kindergarten student for the 2024-2025  

     school year. 

 

Child/children’s Name(s)   Current Grade:  Name of Current Teacher: 

__________________________   ___________  _________________________________ 

__________________________   ___________  _________________________________ 

__________________________   ___________  _________________________________ 

 

My child/children WILL NOT be returning to St. Agnes in September 2024. 
 

Child/children’s Name(s)   Current Grade:  Name of Current Teacher: 

__________________________   ___________  __________________________________  

__________________________   ___________  __________________________________ 

__________________________   ___________  __________________________________ 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 


